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Introduction
Medical negligence, a grave concern in the healthcare industry, 
is a matter that a�ects the lives of patients and erodes trust in 
medical practitioners. It refers to situations where healthcare 
professionals fail to meet the expected standards of care, result-
ing in harm to the patients. Despite advancements in medical 
science and technology, instances of medical negligence are on 
the rise. �is article explores the causes, consequences, and po-
tential solutions to address this pressing issue. Several factors 
contribute to medical negligence, including communication 
breakdown, inadequate sta�ng, fatigue, and an overburdened 
healthcare system. Miscommunication among healthcare pro-
fessionals, such as the failure to convey critical information or 
misinterpretation of data, can lead to serious errors in diagno-
sis or treatment. Inadequate sta�ng levels and exhaustion can -

-
quences for patients, including physical, emotional, and �nan-
cial burdens. Patients may su�er from permanent disabilities, 
complications, or even loss of life due to medical errors. Beyond 
the physical impact, victims o�en experience emotional distress, 
loss of trust in the healthcare system, and feelings of betrayal. 
�e �nancial rami�cations can be signi�cant, as medical neg-
ligence cases o�en result in costly medical treatments, ongoing 
care, and potential loss of income. Moreover, society as a whole 
is a�ected, as medical negligence leads to increased healthcare 
costs and a strain on resources. To combat the rising tide of 
medical negligence, a multifaceted approach is required. Firstly, 
enhancing communication and teamwork within healthcare set-
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